
 

CITY OF CORAL GABLES 
 

- MEMORANDUM - 
 
 
TO:  HONORABLE PLANNING & ZONING     DATE:   MAY 5, 2022 

 BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 
FROM: STAFF     SUBJECT: DEFERMENT OF PONCE PARK 

RESIDENCES 
 
            
 
The Applicants of Ponce Park Residences have requested deferment of their proposed Ponce Park 
Residences project.   
 
The project will be scheduled for the next Planning & Zoning Board meeting on June 8, 2022, 
6:00pm, at the City Commission Chambers, 405 Biltmore Way, Coral Gables, FL  33134.  


